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Sign up for music lessons in September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Thank you very much for your support during the last term and hope that those of you who signed up to receive 

our content have enjoyed our online sessions. We have had some amazing feedback from you and have received 

many beautiful performances from our young musicians.  

To facilitate the safe return to school for all learners, Theatr Clwyd Music Service will only be offering online 

instrumental and singing lessons from September 26th 2020 until Christmas 2020 for both existing and new 

learners. We will be offering individual lessons of 15, 20 and 30 minutes at a cost of £6, £8 and £12 respectively. 

These will be available to purchase in ten lessons. 

Lesson Length 15 minutes 20 minutes 30 minutes 

Price of Single lesson £6 £8 £12 

Cost of booking 10 lessons £60 £80 £120 

 

We continue to offer lessons on voice and the full range of musical instruments, and we have limited stock of the 

following instruments available for new learners.  

Clarinet    Cornet    Violin 

A maintenance payment of £25 per annum is payable before an instrument may be collected from Theatr Clwyd. 

We also operate the Assisted Instrument Purchase Scheme which enables families to buy instruments for lessons 

in school (which these virtual sessions are classified as) without paying VAT. This coupled with our excellent 

relationship with a variety of suppliers can lead to significant savings on all models from beginner to expert.  

We would like you to register your interest in these lessons by following the link below and completing the short 

google survey. We will acknowledge receipt of these details and will then look to arrange lesson times during 

August for a start in September – by which time you should also have a greater understanding of your child’s time 

commitments between school and home. We would be grateful if you would complete the survey by July 24th 

2020.      

https://forms.gle/YHkqoBLVuuWryhiT8 
 

Should you have any queries then please contact us at musicservice@theatrclwyd.com . 

We very much look forward to hearing from you and continuing to offer the young people of Flintshire the 

opportunity to gain all the benefits of learning music. 

Very Best, 

 

Aled Tudor Marshman, Director of Music, Theatr Clwyd 
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